
 

                                                                                                                                    Date:  15.01.2025 

                                                        

Circular 

 

Dear Parents  

 

This is to inform you that Cars will not be allowed to enter the school 

premises during the pick-up and drop-off of students. Parents are 

kindly requested to use Gate No. 2 for dropping and picking up their 

wards. 

 

We request all parents to adhere to this rule and arrive on time to ensure 

smooth and safe movement of students and to avoid any 

inconvenience. 

 

Your cooperation in maintaining smooth traffic flow and safety of 

students is appreciated. 

 

 

Regards 

Mridhu Ablash  

Principal 


